
 

 

Hall Green School 

An Academy 
 
9 December 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
It was good to meet the parents and carers of Year 8 pupils at last week’s Parent/Carer evening.  The 
weather wasn’t kind to those of you who ventured out but I do know, based on your feedback, that the 
evening was worthwhile.  For any parents/carers that didn’t complete the survey on the night, please do 
take a few minutes to complete following this link: https://forms.office.com/e/5e0ciZBHPj  
 
The survey helps us to understand how your child has settled and what we can do to further support. 
 
This letter is also to inform you of some temporary staff changes: 
 

• Year 9: Ms Kelly will be the main point of contact for Year on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.  Miss 
Webster remains the Head of Year, working Mondays, Thursdays, and Fridays. 

• Head of Key Stage 3: Miss Melville will be overseeing the pastoral provision for Key Stage 3.   

• Head of Key Stage 4: Mrs Arm will be overseeing the pastoral provision for Key Stage 4.  
Parents/carers should still contact the form tutor or Head of Year as the first point of contact for all 
year groups. 

• SENDCo: Please be aware that Ms Hill is not in school.  Mrs Paxton-Gault will be the main point of 
contact for any SEND enquiries/matters for the time being. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss K Slater 
Headteacher 
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